
         Media Release 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 
3400 – 30 Street 

Vernon, BC 
V1T 5E6 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: September 14, 2022 
MEDIA CONTACT: Christy Poirier, Manager, Communications & Grants 
TELEPHONE:  250-550-3539 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Construction update for Silver Star Road multi-use pathway  
 
The next phase of construction is underway for a new multi-use pathway along Silver Star 
Road.  
 
Crews have begun final grading and are getting ready to pave the section of pathway between 
Blackcomb Way and BX Elementary School. Therefore, a temporary detour is back in place for 
the next couple of weeks. 
 
While this portion of the project is being completed, northbound traffic will be detoured along 
Star Road and southbound traffic will continue to travel down Silver Star Road during 
construction hours. Silver Star Road will be reopened in both directions outside of construction 
hours. 
 
Motorists are reminded to slow down in construction and detour zones, and obey all traffic 
control measures. The City appreciates everyone’s patience and understanding while this major 
infrastructure project is being completed.  
 
When complete, the Silver Star Road multi-use pathway will provide a new active transportation 
route between the Foothills and Pleasant Valley Road. For more information on this and other 
infrastructure projects in Vernon, please visit www.vernon.ca/infrastructure.  
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